Livermore High School Bulletin for Thursday, September 14, 2023
School News 
Big Head Cutouts Order your Big Head Cutouts in time for Senior Night and our Cross Town Rival Game! Details are the LHS website.  
Career Center Carnegie Mellon University will be on campus today - head to the Quad during lunch to visit the information table! You can find a complete list of colleges visiting LHS on the Career Center website and in the Career Center.  
Bellyflop Fiesta Hey Cowboys! Come to the pool at lunch for the Bellyflop Fiesta at lunch on Friday!  
Club News 
The Poetry Club The Poetry Club meets today, Thursday September 14th, at lunch in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. Come join us to read, write, & share your poetry. We also welcome fiction writers, drama writers, songwriters, and any other genre. New members are always welcome.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]LHS Body Positive Alliance "Would you like to stop criticizing your body and learn to appreciate yourself? Monday the LHS Body Positive Alliance will discuss how we can begin to do this hard work; come join us to also discuss how we develop rules around eating and nourishing ourselves and how we can stop following the ones that don't serve us. LHSBPA meets Mondays at lunch in room 404. All are welcome."  
Rocketry Club Calling all aspiring rocketeers! Are you interested in sending things up into space and releasing your competitive spirit? Join our Rocketry Club as we embark on an exciting journey to design, build, and launch model rockets for nationwide competitions! Whether you're a science enthusiast, a future engineer, or simply want to see things launched into the sky and possibly explode, this club is for you. Come to Mrs. Fletcher's room 303 on Monday's during lunch to learn more and become a part of this upcoming club.  
SASA Club "Wanna come celebrate and learn more about South Asian culture? Or be a part of the South Asian community at Livermore High? Join SASA, or South Asian Student Association. We meet in room 312, every Tuesday during lunch. Hope to see you there!"  
The Chess Club “Are you interested in learning about all the strategy and planning behind a great chess game? Then you should join the LHS chess club! Through detailed lessons and consistent practice, we will help prepare you, regardless of your prior chess knowledge, for the local Tri Valley Chess League competition. Come to Room 312 at lunch on Thursday"  



          Always Stay Humble and Kind
